
The City of Bastrop has a new solid waste 
provider! Texas Disposal Systems will service 
all residential and commercial accounts 

beginning the first week of September 2024. 

www.cityoǖastrop.org/Pickup
Route Maps, Service Dates, & More: Cityoǖastrop.org/pickup 

for more information 
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We are excited to announce that beginning September 1, 2024, Texas Disposal Systems (TDS) will be the new Solid Waste 
and Recycling Services Provider for the City of Bastrop.
TDS services will begin the first week of September. Please note, your current trash or recycling pickup day may be changing. TDS services will begin the first week of September. Please note, your current trash or recycling pickup day may be changing. 
For specific details on your new schedule, see map below, recycling schedule on the opposite side of this page or visit 
cityoǖatrop.org/pickup. The last collection with your current service provider will take place during the week of August 26, 
2024. On your current pickup day during that week, please leave your old carts at the curb to be collected by Waste 
Connections. We are here to make this transition smooth and easy for you.
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- Your trash and recycling pickup day occur on the same day of the week. Trash collection happens every week and recycling 
collection is every other week.
- Pickup is limited to your cart only. Recycling collection includes bundled cardboard tied with twine or packing tape, placed 
outside your cart. No additional bags permitted. 
- TDS does not accept hazardous materials, non-compactable materials, dirt, concrete or construction materials.
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